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5th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Travelling Crib 
 
As it is Advent we would like our families to take part in the Travelling Crib project. Each day a 
child will be selected to take a Travelling Crib home. As a family you are invited to place the crib 
scene in your home, switch on the candle and take a short time to pray together. 
 
The travelling crib has everything you will need, including a short prayer, hymn and information on 
how to use the set for the evening. We kindly ask that the set is returned to school the following 
day so that it can be passed on to another child. 
 
We would be delighted to receive photos, drawings, prayers or writing about the crib. These could 
be brought into school or emailed to the office. 
 
We are very much looking forward to you sharing your Travelling Crib stories throughout Advent. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs J Scott 
RE Coordinator  
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